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Pioneer Natural Resources USA, Inc.
1401 17th Street, Suite 1200

Denver, Colorado 80202

Tel: (303) 298-8100 Fax: (303) 298-7800

June 13,2011

CERTIFIED RECEIPT # 91 7108 2133 3936 0862 6899»

John J. Jurajda, Jr. and Krista B. Mayo-Jurajda
800 Margaret
Dalhart, TX 79022

RE: Notice of operations for the Hunter 22-17 and 22-17 TR
T33S-R67W Sec. 17: SE[4ANW/4 (Rancho Escondido Unit 3, Lot 3C)
Las Animas County, Colorado

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Jurajda:

Pioneer Natural Resources USA, Inc. notified you of our intentions to drill the Hunter 22-17 wells by letter
dated November 12, 2010, after having sent numerous letters to your predecessors-in interest on March 29, 2010,
June 3, 2010, July 9, 2010, July 14, 2010 and September 23, 2010. Note that under these letters, we proceeded with
the surveying of the proposed wellsite and right-of-way, and it is my understanding that you have checked the
proposed wellsite.

Since November 12, 2010, Chris Sanchez has attempted to set up a consultation with you by telephone calls
dated February 4, 15, 23, 24, March 21, 31, May 11, and June 9, 2011, and the undersigned contacted you on
May 19, 2011. It is now June 13, 2011, and we are no closer to a firm consultation date. As you are probably
aware, Pioneer has leased the minerals under your surface estate in their entirety and has the rights to enter onto your
land to explore its leasehold rights. We always prefer to consult with the surface owner in exercising these rights
and feel we have acted in good faith in doing so on this well.

This letter shall serve as notice that Pioneer Natural Resources USA, Inc. intends to conduct drilling, road
and/or pipeline operations on and near your property located in T33S-R67W Sec. 17: Rancho Escondido Unit 3, Lot
3C (SE/4NW/4) on or after 30 days from the date of this letter.

There may be large truck and construction traffic in the area at this time.

Relative to our drilling the subject well listed above, we are pleased to enclose two Surface Damage
Releases and a Right-of-Way Agreement for your review and execution. Qur standard policy is to pay $3,500.00
per drillsite location, as compensation for surface damages associated with the drilling of the above referenced
wells, and $25.00 per rod for Right-of-Way Agreements, as compensation for the construction of roads and
pipelines.

Should everything meet with your approval, please sign, date, and notarize one copy of each original
document together with the enclosed W-9 form and return them to us in the envelope provided. The other set
marked "Copy" is for your records. Upon our receipt of the signed documents and W-9 form, we will then issue you
a check in the amount of $8,127.50 which represents $7,000.00 net payment for your 100% interest for the Surface
Damage Releases and $1,127.50 for your net footage of 744 feet, or 45.10 rods times $25.00/rod in the included
Right-of-Way Agreement,



John I. Jurajda, Jr. and Krista B. Mayo-Jurajda
June 13, 2011
Page 2

We appreciate your understanding, and should you have any questions or concerns regarding our
operations, please call Chris Sanchez in Trinidad at 719-859-6579. Feel free to contact me at 303-675-2683 or toll
free at 1-800-553-1645 shouid you have questions regarding the Surface Damage Releases or Right-of-Way
Agreement.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,

JPoiw
Enclosures



